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Together Everyone Achieves More 

5L - 99% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This week we have had lots of educational visits out. We really believe these are so important to keep our children inter-
ested and engaged in their learning, so a big thank you for your ongoing support with this. I hear that when the School 
Council went to Parliament they even spotted Rishi Sunak this week! Thank you also to all of our parents and carers who 
help us accompanying the children.  

 

Last weekend was the annual Chinese New Year celebrations, so we hope that all of our families that celebrated had a 
wonderful time. Although we don’t teach all celebrations in RE, we cover lots of these in our class assembly times to try 
and give the children as broad a range as possible.  

 

As you will be aware, there is a National strike by one of the teachers’ unions on Wednesday 1st February. This is a dis-
pute with a government and not with the Trust. Please make sure you have read the letter which explains how Curwen 
will be affected. This was sent on Studybugs and as a hard copy with every child.  

 

Today a letter has been sent about uniforms and jewellery. We ask for your support in this please. We have thought hard 
about our uniform policy, and decisions have been taken based on Health and Safety and affordability for families. If you 
are struggling with purchasing uniform please speak to a member of staff as we do have some nearly-new uniform availa-
ble. This will also be on sale at the upcoming parents’ evenings.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

                             

      Spring term Parents’ Evening 

 

On the 7th and 8th of February, our Parents Evening will be held in person. Don’t 
forget to book your slot with the class teacher.  

Please note, there will be no afterschool clubs on these days. 

Breakfast club and 6 o’clock club will run as normal.  



   AM– Aiyla  PM— Abdallah 

   RC–  Ibrahim RDR– Saharah 

   RM– Amelia RMC– Aliyah 

   1I– Martha 1K– Hala 

   1L– Aahil  1W– Moises  

   2G–  Azaan  2L– Hajra 

   2S– Tabani  2W– Mohammed-Eesa 

   3F– Zeyad  3KB– Armaan 

   3O– Samia  3PB– Ermina 

   4A–  Iyaz  4C– Ola 

   4G–  Eva  4M– Gerrard 

   5B–  Dalila  5C - Rafin 

   5L–  Scarlett 5T– Sasuke 

   6A–  Saibah 6C– Sodiq 

   6K–  Jazzaria 6R– Lemar 

   Oak Class -  Stefania 

Stars that SHINE 

Reminders for the week: 

WINTER FOREST SCHOOL CLOTHING 

 

PLEASE CHECK WHEN YOUR CHILD'S FOREST SCHOOL SESSION IS AND MAKE SURE 
THEY ARE DRESSED APPROPRIATELY AND HAVE ANY SPARE CLOTHING THAT THEY 
NEED TO KEEP WARM AND DRY THROUGHOUT THE DAY. 

During the winter months, children should come prepared to each session with:  

· woolly hat and scarf  

· gloves  

· waterproof jacket and winter coat or a complete waterproof winter coat  

· fleece/ sweatshirt  

· wellies/waterproof boots 

· extra layers (e.g. vest, t-shirt, long-sleeved top, sweatshirt/hoody etc.) 

· extra socks (e.g. wear 2 pairs and bring a spare pair to change into if they get wet). 

 

This will ensure that children are comfortable and 
able to enjoy the session. 

 

Thank you! 

 Please make sure to give your 
children warm outdoor cloth-
ing, such as jackets and scarves. 

 Put your child’s name on their 
extra clothing, so that it can 
easily be recovered in the case 
of it being lost. 

 

TT Rockstars 

Curwen's top rockstars 

 

Year 1- Rukayat 1,247 Year 4- Abdullah 632  
Year 2- Lynne 3,322  Year 5- Yusuf 2,616  
Year 3- Tahmid 3,550  Year 6- Serenity 2,131  

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 650 

Julia Donaldson— 1044 

Roald Dahl—888 

Charles Dickens— 924 

Team Points: 




